
Town of St. Joseph

Perch Lake Road Improvements

TOWN OF SAINT JOSEPH
2021 PERCH LAKE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

RESIDENT NOTIFICATION

As you may be aware, the Town of St. Joseph is planning to rehabilitate and widen 
Perch Lake Road from 53rd Street to 60th Street in the spring/summer of 2021.  In 
general, the project consists of the following:

o Pulverize the existing pavement and base
o Widen the roadway to a total width of 24’ of pavement
o Construct 2’ wide gravel shoulders
o Regrade ditches
o Replace select culverts

Due to the pandemic, we will not be holding a neighborhood meeting.  However, as we 
begin to finalize the design, we would like to hear any feedback or questions you may 
have about the project.  In addition, your contact information would be greatly 
appreciated so that we are able to contact you to discuss potential impacts to your 
property (if necessary).

Additional information regarding the project will be uploaded to the Town’s website 
(www.townofstjoseph.com) by December 10, 2020 for your review.

Please contact Kellie Schlegel or Lee Mann (Town Engineer) at the information below if 
you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, or to provide your contact 
information.  Please note that additional information will be sent out next spring with 
more details regarding the construction process, resident access, mail delivery, etc.

You can also contact the Town Chair, Theresa Johnson, at 715-222-6235, or any of the 
Town Supervisors with your questions or comments.

Lee Mann – Town Engineer (Stantec)      
651-775-5956
Lee.mann@stantec.com

Kellie Schlegel – Design Engineer (Stantec)
651-775-5622
kellie.schlegel@stantec.com

mailto:kellie.schlegel@stantec.com



